
This Morning: 
8:45-9:45am  Zoom Sunday School Class  
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09 

9:00am  In-Person Sunday School Classes, all ages 
10:15am  Worship Service in Person and 
   via Zoom   https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/ 

This Afternoon/Evening: 
   No Activities 

This Week: 
Tuesday 10:00am Bible Study via Zoom 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?
pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09 

      9:00pm Men’s Softball game at Memorial Park 
Wednesday 5:30pm Prayer Team meets via Zion 
Thursday,  1:00pm   Stephen Minister meeting 
                    7:45pm Men’s Softball game at Memorial Park 
 
Worship Schedule:   
July 24:  VBS Sunday 
July 31:  Hymn Sing 
Nursery Schedule: 
Today: Mary and Elizabeth Masingila 
*The nursery will not be staffed again until September 

Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered  

community, worshipping God, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, 
bearing the lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign 

through hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

Prelude 
GATHERING 
     Welcome and Announcements 
     Call to Worship  
     Congregational Singing: 
 VT 28  Come, Christians, Join to Sing 
 VT 34  We Praise You, O God, Our Redeemer 
     Prayer for the Offering 
     Passing the Peace 
WORD 
     Congregational Singing: 
 HWB 110  Oh for a thousand tongues to sing 
 HW 75  Heilig, heilig, heilig 
     My Coins Count collection 
     Children’s Story 
     Scripture Presentation:  Luke 6:12-16 
     Sermon   
RESPONSE 
     Response Song:  VT 420  God of the Bible 
     Prayers of the People 
SENDING 
     Benediction 
 

July 17, 2022 

Prelude:  Rachel Kropf 
Worship Leader:   Ken Kauffman 
Song Leader:  Louise Gingerich 
Children’s Story:   Chris Keady 

Vacation Bible School 
Sunday, July 24—Thursday, July 28 

6:00—8:00PM 

In conjunction with current Oregon Health Authority 
guidelines, masks are recommended for indoor group 
gatherings.  

 Tour Guides can pick up baskets this Sunday in the fellowship 
hall foyer 

 All volunteers are asked to be at a meeting at 5:30pm next 
Sunday.  

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/83381910400?pwd=bVRxbVBxa1pUV3l3aEJJVEp5dWJsQT09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/81190699512?pwd=MnlLR1l1Z1haejZ2NmpETGdRZFVIZz09


Zion’s Payer Group continues to meet every 
Wednesday to faithfully pray for our church and 
church family. If you have any specific prayer  
requests, please feel welcomed to share them with 
the Prayer Group.  All personal information is held 
in confidence and only shared among those in the 
group.  

Contact Luanne Berkey at luanneberkey@gmail.com  
or 503-932-2159 

MCC My Coins Count:  In the first three weeks, $129.69 has 
been collected!   We will continue collecting weekly until the  
Oregon Mennonite Festival for World Relief sale in Albany on  
October 8.  Remember to bring your spare coins because “we can 
make a difference in the world.”  

 
           Youth Activities are Coming!  

        (incoming grades 6-12) 
 
Friday, July 22 at 7pm:  Yard Games and Ice Cream at  
                    Clark and Carolyn Yoder’s home 
Friday—Sunday, August 26-28: Zion Church Campout at  
         Silver Creek Falls  
Sunday, September 25 at 5pm:  Mystery Dinner at Zion 

 
Contact Stan and Vonnie Oyer for more information 

oyer@canby.com or vonnieoyer@gmail.com 

Mennonite Disaster Service:  
John Colvin, Oregon Unit Chairperson is asking for volunteers to 
help finish the third house in the Eagle Creek fire area. In the first 
few weeks of August, two groups of volunteers for 3 work days 
(Wednesday—Friday) are needed to accomplish these tasks:  install 
laminate flooring, interior doors, windows and baseboards, and trim 
work.  He is asking for donations to cover the cost and installation 
of cabinets.  Persons of all skill levels are needed. If you have never 
installed laminate flooring or installed trim and you would like to 
learn new skills, you would work with someone who has done it  
before.  MDS Oregon Unit will reimburse volunteers for food,  
lodging and travel.  If you are able to volunteer but not able to work 
all 3 days on each project, let us know and we will see how your 
schedule might fit within the needs of MDS.   
John Colvin  (971-284-1610) or Clyde Hockman (503-263-1210) are 
able to answer your questions.   
 —Clyde Hockman, Secretary for the Oregon Unit of MDS. 

MCC School Kit Supplies:  It’s that time of year!   
School supplies are going on sale.  If you are able, consider adding 
these items to your regular grocery list.  On sale at Fred Meyer 
this week (7/13—7/19):  70 page notebooks (4/$1), 12 colored 
pencil sets, large erasers and #2 unsharpened pencils. 
School kit items also include non metal rulers and blue/black ball-
point pens—watch for these items go on sale also.  All donated 
items may be left in the sanctuary foyer.  Contact Kelly Yoder if 
you have any questions.  Thank you! 

Primary Sunday School offering so far for this quarter is $44.43.  
There are three Sunday’s left before the end of the quarter and a 
summer break until September.  Donations are given to Drift 
Creek Camp.  Thank you for your support! 
 
 
Mennonite Women will be updating the annual Handbook 
soon.  If you served last year, please consider serving again, and 
someone from the Executive Committee will be contacting you 
soon.  Contact Chris Keady if you have any other questions. 



Regular Office Hours:   
Tuesday, Thursday, and Friday 9am—noon 

Church Staff: 
Steve Bomar, Lead Pastor:  sbomar@zionhubbard.org 

                        559-286-9057 
Jana Gingerich, Associate Pastor:  zionpastor_jg@canby.com 

                                       503-577-9789 
Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 

Elders:  Andy Coulombe, Karen Tro, Stan Oyer 

6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032 †  503-651-2274 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

For Reflection: 

In Prayer: 

Budget Report:  Offering 7/10/22: $3,200 

Access Zion’s online giving option Vanco at  
https://zionmennoniteoregon.org/GIVE or scan: 

Vacation Bible School begins next Sunday.  Pray for the details 
that VBS Directors Bre Epp, Brie Ediger, Eliza Gingerich, and  
Stephanie Moyer are tending to; for all of the volunteers who will 
be helping; and especially for the students who will be  
attending.   
 
With praise and gratitude, we are thankful the staff, volunteers, 
camp pastors, campers and families who experienced Drift Creek 
Camp this summer. 
 
Pray for continue healing for those experiencing recent health 
scares and surgeries: Redmond Ediger, Pat Hershberger, and  
Darlene Kauffman.  May they experience rest and full recovery. 

Worship turns out to be the dangerous act of waking up to God 
and to the purposes of God in the world, and then living lives that 
actually show it.  —Mark Labberton, The Dangerous Act of  
Worship: Living God’s Call to Justice 


